PHCC of the Redwood Empire
cordially invites you to our

HOLIDAY DINNER
December 6, 2019
6:00 pm

San Rafael Joe’s
931 Fourth Street in San Rafael

$55 per person includes
~ Fabulous buffet dinner, dessert & wine ~

Please bring a donation of an unwrapped toy(s) to benefit the
San Rafael Santa Cop Program!

RSVP by Friday, November 29tt with payment
Please Note: You will be charged if you RSVP & do not attend

Company: Number Attending:

Name(s):

Mail: P. O. Box 750293, Petaluma, CA 94975-0293
Fax: 707-658-1041 or email: info@rephcc.org




